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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

Rio de Janeiro, August 10, 2023 – IRB-Brasil Resseguros S.A. (B3:IRBR3) (“IRB Re” or “Company”) 

informs the market and its shareholders that, in a report released yesterday, S&P Global Ratings (“S&P”) 

rating agency assigned the “brAA+” rating for the Company’s 3rd (third) issuance of debentures. The total 

amount of this issuance is up to R$250 million, in two series. The first series, of R$100 million, was 

distributed on June 15, 2023, and is due in June 2027.  

 

In addition, S&P reaffirmed the Company's “brAA+” long-term issuer credit rating. The issuer rating outlook 

remains negative. 
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